
 

 

Here is a list of supplies that Rock Brook School needs for the 2019-2020 School Year.   

 

Dear RBS Parents – 

 “Back-to-School” displays are out in the stores and many are having promotional 
summer discounts.   The items listed below will be pooled together for the whole 
school; they are not specific to your child’s classroom.   

 
In September 2019, your child’s teaching team may ask for items that are more specific 
to their classroom.  Our hope is that when you are out shopping this summer you 
would be able to pick up few items for the school.  We appreciate it and thank you in 
advance for your assistance.   

Items needed: 

Glue Sticks  
Velcro Dots, strips or tape 
Hand Sanitizer  
Baby Wipes 
Paper plates & plastic utensils  

(Used as back-up at lunch/snack time -when students forget theirs) 
Construction Paper 
Scotch Tape 
Children’s Scissors 
Colored Markers 
Crayons  
Card Stock   

 

THANK YOU!! 
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